

Northern Virginia fmergency Medical Bervices Council, Inc. 7250 Heritage Village Plaza, Buite 102 Gainesville, Virginia 20155 Jel: (877) 261-3550 Fax: (571) 261-5244 fmail: northern@vaems.org

Executive Director's Report July 2017

- On July 11, The Executive Director and President attended the NOVA Chief's meeting.
- On July 12, The Executive Director met with members of the INOVA Stroke Telemedicine committee at INOVA Fairfax Hospital ambulance bay and gave at tour of the back of two ambulances for the IT personnel of INOVA's telemedicine division. Thank-you to Fairfax County Fire and Rescue for providing the units and time to do so.
- On July 13, the Executive Director submitted the regional award winners to the Governor's Award process.
- On July 24, the Executive Director submitted the contract deliverables to the VA OEMS Office for the 4th quarter of FY17.
- On July 26, the Council signed the MOU between NVEMSC and the Virginia Office of EMS concerning providing CE/Auxiliary courses within the region.
- ❖ A CE/Aux subcontract was developed for review by the Executive Committee during the Aug 2 meeting.
- The Executive Director finalized the Employee Handbook for review by the Executive Committee in August and approval of the full Board in September.
- All in all this was a busy month developing the infrastructure of the office, but very few meetings. The staff rotated vacation time throughout the month of July.
- ❖ The Council held no consolidated test sites in the month of July.